
ANNUAL MEETING: APRIL 27, 6 PM • SMALL BORE RANGE

We apologize for having to cancel the originally-scheduled meeting.
The President had COVID and another board member exhibited
symptoms of COVID. This occurred the day before the meeting and
has made us want to get the email system up and running.

For the most up-to-date calendar, please go to our website.

Codes
There will no longer be a code for members to enter and open the
gate. If you do not have a gate access card, you will not get in.

If you lose or destroy your gate card, there is a $20 replacement
charge.

If you are found giving or lending your gate access card to a non-
member, you will be removed from this organization for life.

We are having a number of work days on the calendar for this year —
please check your schedule and plan to attend one per year.

Only members in good standing for 2022 will receive this letter.

Because the proposed sale of up to twenty of the club’s unused rifles
needed the vote of the general membership at the annual meeting,
the executive board has decided only to sell ten of the small bolt
action .22 rimfire rifles.

If the pistol or high-power range is in use due to scheduled or posted
events, you may use the smallbore range, but do NOT move frames
from one range to another.

Walk-throughs for new members will only be held on the last
Thursday of each month, April through September. They will no
longer be on an individual basis. This will also apply to people who
have let their membership lapse for more than 1 year.

If you are alone and going down range beyond 200 yds., be sure to
activate the AMBERSTROBEWARNING LIGHTS. The switch is
located on the post south of the light. Another indicator to be posted
is the flag at the west end of slab

STEEL AND ALUMINUM CASES GO IN THE TRASH CAN — NOT
THE BRASS BUCKET.
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